WIEPKING-FULLERTON ENERGY, L.L.C.
4600 S. DOWNING STREET
ENGLEWOOD, CO 80113
303-789-1798

June 14, 2011

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: API # 05-073-06387-00
Approval of Form 2 & 4
Re-enter Aloha Mula # 3 well
T10S-R55W

Sec. 19: NE1/4SW1/4
Lincoln County, Colorado

To whom it may concern:

Due to exigent circumstances Wiepking-Fullerton Energy, L.L.C. (W-F), operator, is
requesting approval by June 20, 2011 of the submitted Form 2 & 4 for re-entry of the
Aloha Mula # 3 well. Murfin Drilling has a rig close to this location that is available June
20, 2011. Approval would save W-F money in rig moving costs and prevent delay of
several months the re-entry of this well.

No additional surface disturbance will be necessary for the re-entry of the Aloha Mula #
3 well.

Attached is a copy of the approved Lincoln County Drilling Permit signed by Kenneth
Morrison (LGD) stating that there is no objection to re-entry of this well.

Sincerely

ﬁ M. Fincham

Agent for W-F



